

Miss Martha's and Miss Sam's March Newsletter

March Update:

March roars in like lion and goes out like a lamb! As we finish up our work in the Rainforest, we will start on our Author study and all about books. Dr. Suess starts us off the first week of March with some rhyming books. We will then head into Leo Lionni! His books are simple and easy to understand and all carry messages of kindness, empathy, courage and acceptance.

ELDS SE60.14

Show pride in accomplishments

And abilities.

We will be working on:

Our letters this month are Rr,Kk,Mn and Nn our numbers are 15-18. We will continue practicing our counting skills and I will be introducing what each coins denominations are while brushing up on our rote counting. We have started our reading bag! So far, this has been a real hit with the kids. They are excited about their illustrations! We are enjoying Watching them talk about their favorite book and showing everyone their work. We are learning about adding and subtracting as we graph our favorite book. Who knew math could be fun!

Bible verse: My sheep listen to my ice, I know them and they follow me.

A child who reads will be an adult who thinks!



Dates to remember: NO ADL on the 7th and NO SCHOOL on the 8th for conference

NO SCHOOL: March 29th- Good Friday